
                                                                    
 

Second Alarm Car Club 
 
City Council, 
 
 Second Alarm Car Club would like to request permission to hold a 
calendar raffle for 2013. There will be a raffle a week for 52 week and the 
proceeds from the raffle will go to the purchase and restoration of Rapid 
Cities 1929 American LaFrance Ladder Truck.      
 
 Second Alarm Car Club would like to begin selling calendars around 
the first of September and continue until the all are sold.  Starting on the first 
week of 2013 we will host the raffle at a predetermined location and that 
will continue every week for the entire year.  
  
 It is the intention of Second Alarm Car Club to display this historic 
piece of apparatus in a Museum like setting for all of Rapid City to enjoy.  
Please help us in bringing this piece of history back to Rapid City. 
 
 
 
Nick Carlson   
 


